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Tuesday 22nd October, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Junior School Individual Photos 

 

Children in the Junior School will have their individual photos taken this Thursday 24th October 2024. 

If you have siblings across both schools you will have the opportunity for both your infant and junior 

child’s photo to be taken together on Thursday 24th between 08.00am- 8.55am. Please enter from the 

gym gate on Pemberton Road. We ask for children to wear their full school uniform as always and their 

best smiles! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Admin Team 

 


